
 

 

 
Shafter High School 

DAILY  BULLETIN 

Tuesday  May 14, 2019 

526 Mannel Ave. 
Shafter, CA 93263 

661-746-4961 
 

  

REGULAR 

0 6:54 – 7:52 

1 7:58 – 8:55 

2 9:01 – 9:58 

3 10:04 – 11:11 

4 11:17 – 12:14 

5L 12:14 – 12:59 

6 1:05 – 2:02 

7 2:08 – 3:05 

Buses Run:  3:11 

TODAY’S EVENTS 
Senior Awards Night 6:00pm-
Starrh PAC 
AP Testing AM 
SB V Playoff vs Kern Valley 
High School 4:30 
  Out of class 1:45 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
5/15-Late Start 
5/16-End-of-the-Year 
Concert 6:30pm 
5/16-Powder Puff Football 
Game 
5/17-Yearbook Distribution 
5/20-Spring Sports Awards 

 
SHAFTER HIGH VISION 

Shafter High School will ensure 
that all students learn the skills 
necessary to achieve success, 
while promoting academic 
responsibility, integrity, 
enthusiasm, and build upon the 
community’s long standing 
traditions. 

 

 

 

 

 WORD OF THE DAY 
regale (rih GAIL) v. to entertain 
sumptuously 
 
Mickelson regaled the 
spectators at the trophy 
ceremony by sharing how his 
late grandfather was an 
original caddie when Pebble 
Beach opened 100 years ago. 

 

MENU 

Ham & Cheese Sandwich   

 

STAFF 

TODAY-Senior Awards Night 
5/15-Late Start-Dept.  
5/15-PEAAK Awards 
5/16-End of the Year Concert 
5/17-Staff Party 

 
SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

Applications & online 
websites in Career Center 

Transcript Request: 
www.parchment.com   
▪Patricia Cheadle Scholarship;  
deadline: May 17 
▪American Society of Civil Engineers 
Scholarship;  
deadline: June 15 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The yearbooks are here!  The 
yearbooks are here!!  You have 
been waiting for this day all year!!  
Yearbooks will be distributed this 
Friday, May 17th, during 7th period, 
in the OLD GYM.  Call slips will be 
handed out this week and you 
must have a call slip to leave your 
class on Friday.  If you lose your 
call slip or can’t make it to the 
distribution, you can pick up your 
yearbook the following Monday in 
Ms. Marshall’s room.  You will 
need your UID NUMBER to pick up 
your yearbook. 
 
Juniors & Seniors!  The Powder 
Puff Football Game will be 
Thursday, May 16th.  Sign up and 
pick up a permission slip to play or 
to cheer!  Stay tuned for upcoming 
practice times. 
 
Don't forget Shout Outs are a 
great way at catching a General 
showing PRIDE! Anyone can write 
one and it can be for any positive 
reason! Shout Out slips can be 
found by the PRIDE boxes at the 
Cafeteria, ASB Office, Front Desk, 
Dean's Office, and the Library. 
Show people you care by giving 
them a shout out! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There are a few extra yearbooks to 
be sold. It is on first-come, first-sold 
basis and will start at 7:00am 
Monday, May 20th, in Ms. Marshall’s 
room. They are $100 dollars each.  
Cash only, and nothing larger than a 
20 dollar bill, please.  These extra 
few will go very quickly!  Don’t miss 
out! 
 
Seniors:  If you have not ordered 
your cap & gown, or you need to 
make an exchange, Jostens will be 
open this one Saturday, tomorrow, 
10am-4pm.  Their regular office 
hours are Tuesday, Wednesday, and 
Thursdays, 3:00-6:00pm.  The 
address is 1612 20th Street. If you 
ordered your cap & gown, you can 
pick it up in the Athletic Office. 
 
Seniors:  GradNite tickets to Magic 
Mountain are on sale for $90 each.  
Sign up with your friends in the 
Finance Office so you can be on the 
same bus.  Please note that checks 
will not be accepted.  You can still 
use a credit card. 
  
Seniors:  Date change-Baccalaureate 
will be on Tuesday, May 28th at 
6:30pm in the Starrh PAC. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.parchment.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


